August 20, 2008

Ms. Gerri Silva, Director of Environmental Management
El Dorado County

2850 Fairlane Ct.

Placerville, CA 95667

RE: South Tahoe Refuse, Inc.
Dear Ms. Silva:

Enclosed please find the Annual Summary and 2009 rate application for South Tahoe
Refuse, Inc. In accordance with the franchise agreement with El Dorado County and the
Solid Waste Rate Setting Policies and Procedures Manual we are required to submit this
to the County annually on August 20®. The company has calculated an 8.0% rate
adjustment for the 2009 rate year. Kindly advise if you wish for the company to submit
this Annual Summary to the JPA or any other items to facilitate your review.

Sincerely yours,
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/ Jeff Tillman
President
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